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Issue Date: Sept 27st, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This PCN C0520 notice is to inform you of a process change on finished good(s) you have purchased from 
Littelfuse. 

 
Description of the Change: 

                            
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do: 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service or Inside 
Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Renata Cebada 

 

Associate Product Manager 
Commercial Vehicle Products 
 
 
 

Littelfuse will implement an automated process for several electrical switches. Please refer to attachment 
for affected parts list. 

This change will take effect in Q4 2024. 

Please, notify your customers who have purchased these P/Ns in the past. There will be no change to 
form, fit, or function of the finished goods P/Ns themselves. 

 

Littelfuse will move to an automated process into the assembly line, to uniform performance and 
reducing the potential for defects and enhancing the quality of the final product.  


